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       Notice to Suppliers 
                      

   Changes in Civil OE organisation structure 

Originator: Warrick Matthews 
Job Title: Chief Procurement Officer, OE 
Business Unit: Civil Aerospace Operations 
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Issue: 1 
Date: 20 June 2020 
 

 
For the attention of the Managing Director 
 

Scope/Applicability: 
 

All suppliers within Rolls-Royce Civil Aerospace Operations.  
 
 
Dear Supply Partner, 
 
 

We have announced several changes to our organisational structure in Civil Aerospace Operations that I’d 
like to make you aware of. 
 
From Monday 15 June, all our colleagues working in Strategic Procurement in Civil Aerospace Operations now 
report into a new centralised Strategic Procurement function led by our Chief Procurement Officer, Warrick 
Matthews. 
 
What’s changed? 
 
Within this organisation, we have aligned our Buying teams to a new Senior Vice President (SVP) structure, 
which focusses on the four categories below.  This replaces the Strategic Procurement Executive structure 
that we had previously.  This structure will help us to align our suppliers better and will provide more insight 
for opportunity and collaboration in the supply chain. 

 

 
 

For suppliers, your Global Commodity Manager and buyer interface will remain the same, but in some cases 
mean you will have a new senior management interface into Strategic Procurement.  Our teams will contact 
you in the coming weeks to outline any changes. 
  

 Senior Vice President - Raw material & Forming:  Benn Godfrey (Interim) 
 Senior Vice President - Complex Machining:  Tom Edwards 
 Senior Vice President - Finished Components:  Enes Oelcer (Interim) 
 Senior Vice President - Design Make:  Paul Morgan 

 
 

Changes in our Supply Chain Units 
 
Our Supply Chain Unit (SCU), Executive Vice President and Supplier Management contacts will continue to be 
your key contacts for quality and delivery.  We have some senior level changes in these organisations as well. 
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Turbines:  Lee Fromson has moved to Turbines as Executive Vice President. Andy Greasley will be leading a 
new pan-Operations organisation that will facilitate greater collaboration and effective working across the 
business. 
 
Compressors:  Nigel Bird has been appointed Executive Vice President for Compressors. 
 
Structures and Transmissions: Following a strategic review of our S&T sub-commodities, we have realigned 
these activities and most of our people in S&T into other SCUs. However, please continue to engage with your 
existing contacts as we manage a transition. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support and please get in touch if you have any questions.  
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